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President’s February Letter 
 

 

Hello everyone, 
  We have a lot to look forward to this year.  It’s our 25th 
year anniversary.  That's amazing!  So look for a 
celebration midyear.  And we are planning to be a part of 
the Hydrangea Festival in Douglasville.  This will be a great 
opportunity for the guild to advertise our existence.  Please 
talk to Doreen Thornton for information about how you can 
help.   
  Well, I did not get to attend the trunk show by Robin 
Myers.  But I did view the pictures in the gallery of her 
amazing quilts.  A delight for everyone in attendance I am 
sure. 
And Joe Phillips broadened our knowledge of the sewing 
machine and its parts.  Thank You to both. 
  Program Committee has big plans, really using their 
budget this year.  Hexagon fun with Julia Woods 
starts February, no sewing machine needed.  Sounds like 
fun! I like mug rugs, small and quick.  Look for the details 
below and on the website.  Then Linda Herren will talk to us 
about Creative Borders.  Come and bring your quilts with 
creative borders to share.  More quilts, better meeting!  See 
you there. 
  
Have A Nice Day! 
Tina Corbitt 
 
 

 

 

 

 

2015 Officers 

 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Dori Holt 

Treasurer – Bev Mahle 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Standing Committees 

For 2015 
 

Historian 

 Bonnie McClain 

 

Librarian 

 Broach Winsley 

 

Membership 

   Denise Allee 

   Joyce Trew 

 

Newsletter 

   Caryl Knox 

 

Programs 

 Linda Jones 

 Annie Kellum 

 Emma Parker 

 Linda Herren 

 Doreen Thornton 

     Caryl Knox 

     Jill Stroer 

 

Publicity 

 

 

Sunshine 

 Irene Gardner 

 

Telephone 

 Queen Ester Smith 

 

Ways and Means 

 Alberta Brown 

    Emma Parker 

    Rachel Phaneuf  

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 55 
 

Day Meeting 1/8/15 

Members Present: 20 

Visitor: 1 

Door Prize Winners: Rachel Phaneuf, 
Annie Kellum, Paula Miller 

 

Night Meeting 1/22/15 

Members Present: 21 

Visitor: 1 

Door Prize Winners: Janice Reno, 
Mildred Adams, Annie Kellum,  

Vickie Hecht 

 

Bee News 

The January bee will be in the home 
of: 
Broach Winsley 
3492 Pine Grove Drive 
Douglasville, Ga 30135 
770-577-0755 
 
RSVP Please! 
Lunch will be served 
 

If you ‘re interested in hosting a Bee, 

please contact Annie, 

anniekell@yahoo.com or  

770-851-1096. 

 

 
 

February Birthdays: 

 

     Marge Frost 2/10 

 

 

The New 2015 Membership 
Form is included in this 

newsletter and on the Website. 

A completed 2015 Form must 

accompany your payment. 

We have  55 paid members for 

2015! 

Quilt Show – Savannah, 

GA 

 

Deadline for Quilt Entry Feb 11 

Show Dates  

March 26 – 29, 2015 

Info: www.quiltfest.com 

http://www.quiltfest.com/
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Ad Hoc Committees 

 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 

 

Challenge Quilt 

   Dori Holt 

 

Community Service 

 Emily Poole 

 Diane Johnson 

 

Christmas Party 

 Loretta Ford 

    To be announced 

         

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Patti Howell 

 

Golden Scissors 

    Gail Ford, A.M. 

 Ann Groves, P.M. 

 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 

 

Saturday Stitch-In 

    Ann Groves 

    Vickie Hecht 

 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Community Service  

 
Emily and Diane are going to provide three choices for the guild to make a 
decision for the 2015 Community Service project.  It will be child related  
project for Douglas County. 
 
 
Emily Poole 
Diane Johnson 
 

Treasurer’s Report 

December 2014—End of Year 

Beginning Balance $8,555.53 

Deposits: 

Christmas Party               $343.00 

Membership (dues)          $690.00 

 

Disbursements: 

Atlanta’s Finest Catering 

(Christmas Party)     $1,060.00 

 

Ending Balance            $8,528.53 

Treasurer’s Report 

January 2015  

Beginning Balance $8,528.53 

 

Deposits:                            $   0.00     

Disbursements 

 

 

 

   Programs                      $175.00                                                                        $175.00 

Ending Balance           $8,298.53 

          Webmaster                    $ 55.00 
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CRQG Program News 

The list of the 2015 programs, workshops, and Saturday Stitch-Ins are posted on the website. 
 

The Feb 12 day program is presented by Julia Wood. She is scheduled to do both a trunk show and the 

class described below. Bring your lunch and plan to stay with us until 3PM. 

Hexagon Fun! 
We'll learn two ways to make hexagons for quilts: English Paper Piecing and from circles of fabric. Each 
participant may choose to make either a mug rug or a pincushion using the hexagon technique of their 
choice. Once you've learned to make hexagons using these methods, you'll love adding them to your 
quilts! 
 
General Supply List: 
 
Hand sewing needles (sharp and small such as quilting betweens) 
Thread in a neutral color 
Scissors 
Thimble 
Fabric in two coordinating colors (one fat quarter of each) 
Circle template measuring about 3" in diameter (wide mouth Mason jar lid is perfect!) 
Pen or pencil to mark fabric 
 
For Mug Rug: also need 10" square piece of felt 
 
For Pincushion: also need approximately 1 cup crushed walnut shells (available in pet stores as reptile 
bedding)  

(In addition, Linda Jones plans to bring her Accuquilt circle die to help with cutting out the 3” circles.) 

I will be overseeing the February night program, but will be relying on member participation. We will 
discuss new ideas on borders, borders we like, borders we don't like, and whether or not certain quilts 
need a border. PLEASE help make it a fun night by bringing a quilt with a border you like, one you aren't 
happy with, and/or a quilt top you can't decide on. I promise you'll get lots of opinions. Thank you for 
helping out. 
Linda Herren 

     Diane Knott Saturday Workshop March 7th
 

Hunter Park Room 208 9AM-3PM 
 

By the February 12th meeting we need members to sign up for our first Saturday workshop of the year. We 
will have Diane Knott of Butterfly Threads Quilting teaching one of her patterns, (your choice as to which 
pattern you want to learn). You can learn about Diane and see her patterns at  
http://www.butterflythreadsquilting.com/ 
 
The costs will be $20 for the workshop plus the cost of the pattern. We need to know by Feb 12th which 
pattern you have chosen. We will also need to know if you already own the pattern or need Diane to bring 
you the pattern you chose. 
Don’t forget to check our website for updates and additional information on upcoming programs! 

http://www.butterflythreadsquilting.com/
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Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild Minutes 
Day Meeting, January 08, 2015 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by Tina, President. 
 
Minutes of last day meeting were approved as published. 
 
Treasurer's report was given.  We have a total of $8,528.53  in the account.   
 
January birthdays were recognized. 
 
Beekeeper  Annie announced that the bee would meet . 
 
Community Service  We have collected 43 quilts at present and need seven more to meet out goal.   
 
Membership  We have 32 members present and one new member.  Denise reminded us that we need to turn in our 
dues for next year.   
 
Programs   Today's program will consist of Linda and Annie giving us directions on how to use the Lemoyne Star 
ruler.  We will make at least two sizes of stars this afternoon.   
Next Thursday night meeting we will have demos on the Accuquilt Go and the Clever Quilter. 
 
Ways & Means  We can purchase tickets on the raffle quilt and a pintastic holder to be given away at our next 
meeting. 
 
Show and Tell 
 
Submitted by :   Broach Winsley 

PLEASE SEE WEB GALLERY FOR SHOW ‘N TELL AND PROGRAM PICTURES.  Thank you. 

Golden Scissors ( Pieced—P, Long Arm—LA) 

 

Day Meeting submitted by Gail Ford  Night Meeting submitted by Ann Groves 

Sorry folks, locked up and not 

able to obtain this month.    Ramona Tucker - 2 Queen/P & LA, Tote Bag 

       Vickie Hecht—Simple Pleasures/60x72, P & LA 

          - Spring is in the Air 60x71, P & LA   

          - Fire Cracker 46x46, P & LA  

       Rachel Phaneuf—  2 quilts - No Treats 

       Albertha Brown—3 quilts, 3 pillows 
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Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild 
Night Minutes, January 22, 2015 

 
 

Tina called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  The minutes from the newsletter were 
accepted as published.  January birthdays were recognized.  Tina announced that 
the rent at Hunter Park as risen some.  It will be reflected in the budget in the  
February newsletter. 
Treasurer:  $8,298.53 in the bank. 
Bee Keeper:  February Bee at Broach Winsley's.  Lunch will be served.  
                      July 16 and September 17 are still open to host a Bee.  Annie 
                      said you may host a Bee at Pickleweeds, but please give enough 
                      notice for Joany to make arrangements. 
Challenge Quilt:  Details coming in February 
Christmas Party:  Details forthcoming 
Community Service:  Emily thanked everyone for their participation in 2014.  Details 
                      for 2015 project will be forthcoming. 
Georgia Quilt Council:  No report 
Golden Scissors:  Ann said we need to restock awards/charms. 
Historian:  No report 
Librarian:  No report 
Membership:  27 members and 1 visitor.  Door prize winners were:  Janice Reno, 
                      Mildred Adams, Annie Kellum and Vickie Hect. 
Newsletter:  Caryl asked that all reports and articles be submitted to her by  Saturday January 24. 
Photographer:  Pictures are on the website. 
Programs:  Linda reviewed the program with Joe Phillips. 
                       Feb 12 - Julia Wood with her Hexi Quilts.  Plan to stay til 3:00PM 
                       Feb 26 - Linda Herren will lead a discussion on creative borders. 
                       Mar 7 - Workshop with Diane Knott.  Feb 12 last day to sign up. 
                       June 11 - CRQG's 25th birthday special program with Jodie Davis. 
Publicity:  No report 
Saturday Stitch In:  April 11.  A sign in sheet will start in February as to what to bring 
                        for the potluck dinner. 
Sunshine:  Bonnie McLain had knee replacement.  Doris Hohn is at Douglasville Rehab. 
                        Joyce Trew recovering from back surgery. 
Telephone:  Calls were made. 
Ways and Means:  Albertha announced that raffles will be held through the year, with the 
                        prized being long arm quilting up to a queen size.  More details are forthcoming. 
                        The "longarmers" donating their time are:  Sarah Sorensen, Paula Miller, 
                        Charlie Phaneuf, Broach Winsley and Albertha Brown.  Tickets are $5 each, 
                        and you may purchase as many as you want.   
                           Albertha also said she is also planning other things to sell/raffle through the year. 

Denise Allee spoke about the East Cobb quilt show for this year.  She handed out brochures 
giving the details.  Denise encouraged members to participate. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Dori Holt 
Night Secretary 
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2015 CRQG Proposed Budget 

  Proposed 

Estimated Income   

Dues 2000 

R'auction 800 

Ways & Means 800 

    

Total   

Currently in the bank 8298.53 

Est. Available for new year 11898.53 

    

Expenditures   

President 0 

Vice President 0 

Secretary Day 0 

Secretary Night 0 

Treasurer 25 

Challenge Quilt 75 

Christmas Party 325 

Community Service 25 

Ga Quilt Council 50 

Golden Scissors 50 

Historian 50 

Library 0 

Membership 75 

Newsletter 0 

Photographer 0 

Programs 3000 

Publicity 50 

Rent 2600 

Sunshine 25 

Ways & Means 100 

Web Host 65 

    

Total $5,383.53 

    

Members, please review this  

2015 CRQG Proposed Budget. 

 

This will be voted on at the  

February Meetings.  These  

figures were compiled at the  

Board Meeting on January 22nd. 
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Georgia Celebrates Quilts® -- Call for Quilts 

 

The East Cobb Quilters’ Guild has issued a Call for Quilts for their 2015 show, Georgia 

Celebrates Quilts®.  The entry deadline is March 16, 2015.  All Georgia quilters are welcome to 

enter; ECQG membership is not required.  We want all kinds of quilts:  complicated and simple, 

traditional and modern, original or patterned – whichever one you like the best!  There is $4,000 

in prize money, and seeing your quilt in the show is priceless! 

All the entry information is at http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/.  Check out the new First Entry and 
Modern Quilt categories. Also, we’ve expanded the Young Quilter category to include stitchers 
up through age 18 and replaced the original design category with Art Quilts and Pictorial Quilts.   
 

Stay informed!  Sign up for the Georgia Celebrates Quilts® e-mail list at http://ecqg.com/quilt-
show/.  Questions?  Email us at quiltshow@ecqg.com.   

Saturday Stitch-In 

              April 11, 2015 
 

9:00am—9:00pm 

Ike Owen’s Community  

Center @ Hunter Park  

Douglasville, Georgia  30134 

 

 Covered Dish Dinner @ 

5:00pm 

 A sign-up sheet starts in  

February 

 

Ways and Means 

The Team will be auctioning Long 

Arm Quilting for $5. @ ticket. 

The quilt size limit is for a queen.  

Newsletter 

Information needed by 
January 24th to be included 

in February Newsletter 
carylknox@bellsouth.net 

 
All pictures available on Gallery. 

http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/
http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/
http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/
mailto:quiltshow@ecqg.com
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